
From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: 12/22/2011 9:10:44 PM 
To: 'Peevey, Michael R.' (MPl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Clanon, Paul' 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Update on Candlestick Park Outage 

fyi 
Tom 

From: Corporate Relations Mailbox 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 8:59 PM 
To: All PG&E Mail Recipients; All PGE Corp Employees 
Subject: Update on Candlestick Park Outage 

PG&E Team: 

Earlier today, PG&E's Chairman, CEO and President, Tony Earley, sent a letter to San 
Francisco 49ers President and CEO Jed York with an update on our investigation into 
the outages that affected Candlestick Park on Monday. In the letter, Tony outlined the 
cause of the initial outage, which took place before the start of the game, and reaffirmed 
our commitment to strengthening the reliability of our system serving the stadium. 

The City and County of San Francisco provided a separate letter with the details of the 
second outage, which occurred during the second quarter. 

Tony's letter to Jed York is attached here. You can also read about our response on 
Currents. 

PG&E will continue to coordinate with the City and County of San Francisco as the 49ers 
prepare for the playoffs. 

Roger Frizzell 
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Vice President and Chief Communications Officer 
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